
The Village of Newark welcomes Gordmans! A ribbon-cutting ceremony was held this morning and it was 
eagerly attended by residents as well as the Mayor, Jonathan Taylor, members of the Village Board, the 
Chamber of Commerce and representatives from Newark High School. Principal Thomas Roote gratefully 
accepted Gordmans' generous donation of $1000 to Newark High! 
 
 

 
 
 
 

                                                                        
 
 
                                                        
 
Scroll down for more! 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
    
 

                                                                                             


